
 

 
 

OC Dana Point Harbor will be managing a maintenance and repair project  

for the slope drains along Island Way within the Harbor,  including repairs to  

the sidewalk and curb.  Once completed, it will alleviate current ponding within      

the drainage swales along the bottom of the embankment slope of Island Way.  
 

The anticipated start of construction is February 1,  2011, and will last approximately  

1½  months with construction activities limited to Monday through Friday.  
 

The work will begin on the Cove side of Island Way, then proceed to the  

Island side.  During construction there will be some pedestrian detours 

and temporary traffic controls on Island Way. 
 

This project is being funded by OC Parks with design and construction  

management being performed by OC Dana Point Harbor. 

If you have any questions, contact OC Dana Point Harbor at (949) 923-3786. 
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